
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, 3rd July 2023 
9:15 a.m. 

 
 
 
Parents are invited to join us in school to watch our annual sports day activities.  All key 
stages will be taking part in the event together. 
 
Can you please ensure that your child has their PE kit with them including their house 
colour t-shirt as the children will be in their houses rather than year groups for this event.  
We would also ask that sun screen is applied before school and to ensure your child has 
their sun hat and water bottle with them. 
 
Once you have dropped your child off in the morning, please wait outside the gates until all 
children are in school safely.  We will then reopen the gates for you to get yourselves settled 
before the event begins.  Chairs will be provided along the side of the MUGA but should you 
wish to bring your own portable chair or blanket, please do so. 
 
The FPTA will be on hand, serving refreshments for you to purchase throughout the event.  

 
 

 


